Students First

Inspire, Educate, Celebrate

UPDATED REGISTRATION INFORMATION

Salina Elementary School
2020-2021

August 17, 2020

Dear Parents,

This is an updated flyer regarding registration for grades Kindergarten through 3rd. Remember, if your child was
in Preschool at Salina Elementary or Salina Intermediate, you do not need to register for kindergarten, only provide an
updated physical for your child. PreK registration will take place September Ist and 2nd. More information to come.
**Due to COVID-19 precautions, Ms. Norieah will be in the office most days only until 11 a.m. and work remotely

in the afternoons or by appointment in-person. You can reach her by email when not in the office at
alhmednta dearbornschools.org

So you can be better prepared and we all can be safe with limited in-person interaction:

1. Call the Salina Elementary office before 11 a.m. at 313-827-6550
a. I will guide you through what documents, specific to your situation, that you need to bring in order to
register your child (K - 3).
b. You can also email me with your name and phone number. You will get a call back the next moming.
A scheduled appointment will be made at your convenience to do the in-person registration. (online pre
enrollment is available, but a follow up call and visit to Salina Elementary is necessary to finalize the
registration. See district website for details).
a. Only one parent or guardian will be allowed to enter the building. Mask or face covering is
required. No children are allowed. Arabic language assistance is available if needed.
3. The school will be closed on Wednesday, August 19 due to administrative meetings.
4. The first day of school is Monday, August 31, so please get your child enrolled to ensure a smooth start to
the school year. Students from Prek through high school will take classes online at least until the first week of
October. See the district website at dearbornschools.org for more details on the district’s reopening plan.

)

Feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your cooperation and
understanding that safety measures are in place for all our protection. I look forward to hearing from you and seeing
our students soon!

Stay safe,

Ms. Norieah
Child Accounting Secretary
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